
A request for Statements of Qualifications (SOQ) was advertised in the Fort Worth Star-

Telegram on Thursday, January 20, 2022 and January 27, 2022. 

The SOQs were due February 17, 2022. The City received 14 SOQs from highly qualified 

architectural firms. The firms submitting SOQs were: 

• Bennett Partners 

• Cornerstone Projects Group, LLC 

• Elements of Architecture, Inc. 

• Hahnfeld Hoffer & Stanford, LLC 

• Harrison Kornberg Architects, LLC 

• HKS, Inc. 

• KAI/Alliance 

• LC, Kirksey Architects, Inc. 

• Magee Architects, L.P. 

• Moody Nolan, Inc. 

• Oxley Williams Tharp Architects PLLC 

• Parkhill + hmca 

• Perkins & Will, PGAL, Inc. 

• RPGA Design Group, Inc. 

The SOQs were reviewed by a selection committee including representatives from the 

Neighborhood Services Department, Fort Worth Housing Solutions, Park & Recreation 

Department, Diversity and Inclusion Department, and the Property Management Department. 

After reviewing the SOQs, the committee met on March 11, 2022, to selected four of the 14 

firms for interviews. The interviews took place March 22, 2022, and the following is a summary 

of the results of the interview process: 

Interview Scores 
Harrison Kornberg 

Architects, LLC 
HKS, 
Inc. 

Elements of 
Architecture, Inc. 

Perkins & 
Will, Inc. 

Project 
Management 

26 24 30 20 

Technical Approach 29 29 24 23 

Design Professional 
Qualifications 

10 10 8 9 

Related Projects 20 28 26 28 

 
TOTALS 95 91 88 80 

 

The selection committee recommended that Harrison Kornberg Architects, LLC, be selected for 

design and construction administration services for the new HUB community center complex. 


